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11 January 2023 

Through the Principal 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

MOE launched the Eco Stewardship Programme for schools in 2021 as part of Singapore's Green 

Plan 2030. To inculcate a deeper sense of environmental consciousness in our students and raise 

more awareness about the harmful effects of single-use plastics, the school will be embarking on 

a “Say No to Single-Use Plastic” campaign. As part of the campaign, every Tuesday from                   

31 January onwards, the school will be encouraging students not to bring or use single-use plastic 

products. On Tuesdays, canteen vendors and bookshop vendor will not be giving out single-use 

plastics like plastic straws, plastic bags and plastic cutlery. 

We hope that through this campaign, the students will be made more aware of the environmental 

concerns and do their part to reduce their consumption of single-use plastics. 

We hope to have your support in encouraging your child/ward to observe this initiative. Together, 

we can make a difference towards a more sustainable living environment for tomorrow. 

 

Regards, 

Mr Saravanan 

HOD CCE 
 


